
From: Austin Godfrey 
To: The Sabol Family 
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 11:45 AM 
Subject: Is this your cat? 
 
This cat has been showing up for food.  We plan to arrange for it to go to an 
animal shelter, but if it is anyone’s cat or if anyone wants it please let us know 
ASAP.  (It’s pretty cute.) 
 
Austin and Susan Godfrey  973-425-6491 
 

 
 
 



 

 
	
  


